
You are a valued colleague of  Child Care Aware® of Kansas and have helped to guide, direct and 
support this organization. You have been a donor, a cheerleader, a confidant, and we appreciate 
you beyond words! We are rapidly approaching our 25th Anniversary and would like to give you the opportunity 
to make a public congratulatory statement that will reflect your thoughts and/or memories of Child Care Aware® 
of Kansas.   

We are excited to ask all past and present board members, past and present donors and funders, past program 
participants, Child Care Aware® of America, Kansas Dept. of Health and Environment (KDHE), Dept. of Children 
and Families (DCF) and any other organizations that have worked closely with us to submit their statements. This 
could include a congratulatory statement or your good wishes for the future, a special memory, or your thoughts 
on the importance of early childhood.

Let’s Hear From You!

The statements will be included in a special edition of the Kansas Child Magazine, as well as other publications. 
Video statements will also be solicited that will be utilized on social media and our website.

Please email your quote, picture or memory, to leadell@ks.childcareaware.org or send via postal service to  
Child Care Aware® of Kansas, 1508 East Iron, Salina, KS  67401. 

All submissions need to be received by February 1, 2016! 

Thanks for sharing your memories with us! 

What do you 
see as the future 
for Child Care 

Aware® of Kansas?

Why does  
early childhood 

matter?

What is your 
memory of 

KACCRRA or 
Child Care®  

Aware of Kansas?

What was your 
role in helping 

Child Care 
Aware® of Kansas?

What has been the 
impact of Child Care 

Aware® of Kansas?

1-855-750-3343 www.ks.childcareaware.org

All Submissions need to be received by February 10, 2016!


